Plover School
Coniston Rd, Intake, Doncaster, DN2 6JL.

01302 361450
admin@ploverschool.co.uk
ploverschool.co.uk

Principal: Jayne Ogle
Dear parents and carers,
On Wednesday 30th November, at 5pm, Y5/6 will present a space fair at XP School. This will be a fantastic
opportunity for the children to present their learning from this term.
Children will need to arrive at XP School no later than 4.30pm in order to prepare for their presentation.
Please can you indicate on the slip below if your child can attend. Parents/carers are invited to attend but
this number will be limited to 2 adults per child so that all children have the opportunity to share their
learning with their families. If you would like more than two people to attend, please indicate on the slip

below and if there are any extra spaces, your child’s class teacher will let you know.

Light refreshments will be available, with any voluntary contributions towards the cost donated to the Plover
Pantry.

We will also be running a guess the name of the teddy competition, with all proceeds going to the ‘When You
Wish Upon A Star’ children’s charity.

All slips must be returned by Friday 11th November.

Thank you for your continued support. We can’t wait to show you our fantastic learning!
Please see your child’s class teacher with any queries.
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